

Dear Dr Ankit Garg

I am currently on a visit to universities in Hong Kong, China and therefore, would be glad to invite you to Hong Kong, China between 31st October and 3rd November for discussion on research cooperation with my group related to soil science.

The purpose of your visit will be to discuss topics of mutual interest, plan for research internship, joint proposal for BRICS project and overall cooperation between Southern Federal University, Russia and Shantou University, China. Dr Ankit Garg will also discuss about cooperation within his sponsored project NSFC-RGC Project details (

Research on moisture status monitoring technology of unsaturated soil cover layer in landfill based on plant sensing; Project no. 52261160382) and also for monitoring of site.

Should you have any query, please contact me by email (terra_rossa@mail.ru).

Wishes

Faithfully yours,

Dr. of Soil Sciences

Svetlana Sushkova

Southern Federal University, Russia

Phone: +7(918)5529192

Email: terra_rossa@mail.ru